
          State College Photo Club   Learn. Compete. Improve. Enjoy   February 2025 

 

Hello All, 

 

Next Meeting  

Monday, February 17, 2025, 7-9 pm, Architecture Competition  

Carolyn Todd Larson will present on the exposure triangle #2, “Shutter Speed.” Thank you, Carolyn, for all your hard 

work! 

This month’s meeting is an Architecture Competition. We had many submissions, which we’ll discuss at Monday’s 

meeting. 

 

 

 

Meetings are held at the Patton Township Municipal Building Board Room, 100 Patton Plaza, State College, PA 16803. 

The entrance is on the left side of the building, and there is an easy-access sidewalk from the parking lot. 

 

 



Calendar 

• Upcoming March 17, 2025 Meeting  

 

• Tuesday, April 1, 2025 

Steve Gettle will give a Zoom presentation titled “Caught in Motion: Photographing Action.” More information will 

follow. I do not have the exact time of this presentation, but it will be about 7 p.m. 

This event will also be free to club members but requires registration. To register, email Carolyn Todd-Larson at 

statecollegephotoclub@gmail.com. You will later receive a Zoom link to access the meeting. 

From Steve Gettle’s promotional material: 

Want to learn how to go beyond simply making static portraits of your subjects? Technological advances have now made 

stop-action photography accessible to virtually every photographer. This all-new program starts with using just your 

camera, natural light, and auto-focus for subjects on the move, such as birds in flight and running animals. We will 

discuss special exposure techniques for action, acquiring initial focus-lock, tracking your subject, optimizing your 

autofocus, and the creative doors opened by adding a simple infrared trigger system and much more! Website: 

https://stevegettle.com/  

PSA Youth Showcase Update 

We have decided to postpone our participation in the PSA Youth Showcase competition this year, but we hope to 

participate again next year. Please get in touch with me if you have any questions. 

Keystone Salon of Photography 2025 Competition Update 

Last year’s first Keystone Salon of Photography competition was a success and will happen again this year! Fred Doerfler 

of the Pittsburgh Photo Club led this effort, which was open to multiple PA photo clubs in the eastern and central PA 

regions.  

If you want to think ahead, the 2025 competition will have similar categories to last year's, except the PA travel category 

will be expanded to include travel outside PA. This year's six categories will be Open Color, Open Monochrome, Altered 

Reality, Photo Travel, Nature, and Photojournalism. 

That’s all for now. See you tomorrow, 

Jane Liechty, SCPC President 2024-25 
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